
 

      2018 STATIONERY 
 

A letter will be sent home this week 
regarding stationery for 2018 

 

            
                           

 

This will be the last newsletter for the year.  We wish 
everyone a happy and safe holiday and look forward to 

seeing everyone back on Wednesday 31st January. 
Prize Giving Assembly is on  

Tuesday 12th December at 1.00pm. 
School closes at 12.30pm on Wednesday 13th December. 
Please remember to call/text the office if you are going to 

keep your children home on that last day. 
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Mrs Cox 
For awesome PMP all year! 

 

 
 
 
 

L
O

S
T

 P
R

O
P

E
R

T
Y

 
P

le
as

e 
ch

ec
k 

lo
st

 p
ro

pe
rt

y 
be

fo
re

 s
ch

oo
l f

in
is

he
s 

ne
xt

 w
ee

k.
 

 
 
 

  

MASTERTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

  
 

• Thursday 7th December  Disco 
• Tuesday 12th December   Prize Giving Assembly 1.00pm 
• Wednesday 13th December  Last Day 12.30pm finish, No Kids Klub 

• Wednesday 31st January   First Day Term 1, 2018 
 

 
 
  

  
          

  

Tuesday 5th December, 2017 - Week 8, Term 4  

 

 

This week’s assembly 
is run by:  

Trust Badge 
Students 

Friday at 12.00pm 
Parents/Whanau  

Welcome. 

 
 
  

 THURSDAY 

Subway 
You can order online www.subway.co.nz, 

select ‘order online’ the ‘School Lunch 
Programme’, you will need to register. 

 or collect an envelope from our school office. 

Mini subs $3.00 - $3.70 
6 inch subs $4.00 to $5.20 

  

  

WEDNESDAY 

MPS Healthy Hamburgers 

ΏΥȢΡΡ ÅÁÃÈ 

Orders taken at the office 
Wednesday 

morning 8.15am-8.45am 
NO LATE ORDERS 

  

  
  

FRIDAY 

Healthy Heart Tick Pies  

ΏΥȢΡΡ ÅÁÃÈ 

Orders taken at the office  
Friday 

morning 8.15am-8.45am 
NO LATE ORDERS 

  

  
 

 TUESDAY 
 

TUCKA BOX 
ORDER ONLINE 
tuckabox.co.nz 
Order anytime  

before 
 9.00pm Sunday. 

  

 

 

TBall/Softball 
 

There are no Softball or Tball 
practices this week. 

But there are games this 
weekend. 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Junior Syndicate Beach Trip 
 

We go to the beach THIS WEEK. 
• Has your child got permission to go?  
• Have you paid? 

If not, we are unable to take them and arrangements 
will be made for them to stay at school in another 

class.   
Rooms 1, 2, 8 go TOMORROW.  

 Rooms 7, 9, 13 go on THURSDAY. 

  

 

 

Our Middle Syndicate students enjoyed a great day at Mount Holdsworth last week.  The weather was great and 
children were all well behaved.  Thank you Chevelle for sending the pics! 

 

Information gives Power 
 

By joining one of the following free personal finance or small business management 
courses in 2018 you are setting your life up for the future: 

 

20 week Certificate in Money Management (make your money work for you)  
Thursdays 6-9 pm 
36 week Certificate in Small Business Management (business success needs 
knowledge and tips) Tuesdays or Wednesdays evenings, or Wednesday mornings. 
36 week Diploma in Small Business and Project Management (for ex CSBM graduates 
and business owners).  Mentoring programme to make your business rock.  
Thursday mornings 
 

You will gain heaps of ideas for personal and/or business growth – and have fun at the 
same time.   

These courses are tutored in Masterton and start in February 2018.  
 Email jeanette@xtra.co.nz or phone 06 377 3378 immediately. 

 

 

            FOS CHRISTMAS HAM RAFFLE       
                    $2.00 PER TICKET.                                         

                  Raffle sheets were sent       
                   home last week.  All Raffles must be 

returned by this Friday. 
 

Raffle will be drawn on Tuesday 12th December. 
 

1st Prize = a whole ham and 2nd Prize = half a ham 
 

 

The Winners last week were: 
Niket Saini Room 10 for being ready for learning, waiting patiently 
and making good choices.  Ruby Chapman Room 11 for working 
hard, being on task and making good choices.  Sonam Chandra 

Room 13 for being well organised. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

        Holiday Help  
                          Wanted 
 Is there anyone who could  
come in to school and water  
our zucchini’s and pumpkins over the holidays? 

Please call Mrs Ammundsen on  
027 0273487646 if you can help. 

 

 

XMAS THEME 

4.30pm-6.00pm 
$2.00 Entry 

Please do not be late to pick up your 
child/children from the hall at 6.00pm  
Children will not be allowed to meet  
parents out in the car park or on the 

street. 
Sweets, drinks, face painting and glow 

sticks will be for sale. 
  

 

Thursday 7th December 
 

THE DISCO IS FOR MPS STUDENTS ONLY –  
NO INTERMEDIATE STUDENTS PLEASE! 

 
 

PIZZA  
Hawaiian only 
1 slice for $2.00 

Pre-Orders taken at the office 
Thursday morning from 8.15am 

 

   MUST BE PRE-ORDERED 

mailto:jeanette@xtra.co.nz

